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September 25, 2023

In compliance with the letter of invite from the RCAT- VAWC (DSWD-CAR) dated
September 11, 2023 re Consultation regarding the Welfare of Women
and Children this advisory is issued not for endorsement per
DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepED Officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit: www.deped.gov.ph)

CONSULTATION WITH SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL STAFF
re WELFARE OF WOMEN AND CHILDREN

The Regional Committee Against Trafficking-Violence Against Women (RCAT-
VAWC) is inviting at least one (1) staff from the private and public senior high school
institution from SDO Baguio City and SDO Benguet for a consultation at the H100
Restaurant, Lower Magsaysay, Baguio City on September 28, 2023. This aims to
build and strengthen partnership in addressing issues and concerns in relation to the
welfare of women and children.

Lunch and snacks will be served during the activity excluding for their
transportation and other incidental expenses shall be charged against the usual
budgeting, accounting rules and regulations.

Should you have further inquiries, please contact the RCAT-VAWC Secretariat
through their mobile number 09107061145 and email  address:
rcatvawcfocar@dswdcar.gov.ph or iacacp@dswd.gov.ph
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